
March 17, 2021 
 
Dear Prospective Eli Bunny Family: 
 
 
I whole-heartedly recommend Elizabeth Zanetti and the Eli Bunny Family Child Care for any 
family considering child care. Our son was with her from 4 months old until he was 3.5 years 
old, and I know that under her care he is fully prepared for preschool and kindergarten. 
 
We originally chose Eli Bunny because we liked the home-based day care and the individual 
attention that her and her team gave each child. Throughout our son’s time there, she really 
got to understand his personality and what tools or strategies help him learn. She also 
communicates with a daily report and frequent pictures sent home to see what activities they 
are completing.  
 
Elizabeth is extremely attentive with all of the children and she has developed a sound 
curriculum, which blends playtime and fun with educational experiences. Through her teaching, 
my son can use scissors, knows the alphabet and has started writing letters and numbers. He 
also has grown creatively and comes home with lots of fun projects. I also appreciated the 
amount of time the kids spend outdoors in her spacious backyard.  
 
Even during the pandemic, Elizabeth was able to offer her curriculum and fun activities for the 
kids while operating a safe environment. When they were closed for a few months because of 
COVID, she sent a bag of work and activities home for us to keep him learning, which was 
appreciated. 
 
Eli Bunny is certified and has received many awards from the county and state, which was what 
initially caught my attention when researching day care options. But we stayed for three years 
because we saw how much her team truly loved and cared for my son day in and day out. I 
have no reservations in recommending Eli Bunny Family Child Care to any family looking for day 
care. Your child will grow academically and socially, and most importantly will feel loved and 
part of a community. 
 
We are sad to leave Eli Bunny but know that our son has been given the tools for his next 
schooling because of his time with Elizabeth and her team. Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Alison Zgainer 
Alison.zgainer@gmail.com 
 


